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Recommended Draft 

Please be aware that Portland International Raceway is an often used facility for high speed
International racing events. Thru this racing venue(s) local businesses thrive and we are able to
enjoy our sport just like public school activities and demonstrators are able to access. However, our
activities do generate mentioned funding. Please do not include PIR on your Shelter to Housing
Continuum project list. Thank you for your consideration.
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